
 

What’s happening in Social Development? 
 

The PSA held a bilateral meeting with the HOD of Social Development on 22 May 2019 to the 

following issues: 

 

Payment of bonuses for qualifying officials 

The Department has written to the DPSA to request approval for the payment of bonuses for the 

2017/18 cycle. Feedback is expected in June 2019.  

 

Tools of trade 

All Social Workers were provided with laptops. Quotations for laptops were sourced for Social 

Auxiliary Workers and are being finalised. 

 

Conditions of offices 

Tlokwe – maintenance at Offices is finalised. The employer is also obtaining another office at Ikageng 

location, as it will be more accessible to the community.  

Mogwase - the employer is acquiring another office. 

Sekhing - a contractor has been approved to renovate the office. 

Moretele – a contractor currently busy with renovations. 

Madikwe – a school has been identified as possible office space. 

Makwasi Hills – alternative offices have been identified. 

 

Members are advised to in the event of any problems regarding the above issues, they are welcome 

to contact the PSA Provincial Office for further intervention. 

 

For any clarity, members are encouraged to contact PSA North West Provincial Office on Tel: 

(018) 381 9600, Fax: (018) 381 9611 or 19 Molopo Road, Mafikeng, 2745. 

  

Members will be informed of developments.  
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